From: Brian Curtis < brian@briancurtis.ca > Date: August 31, 2020 at 9:35:31 PM EDT To: "Watson, Jeff" < jwatson@essex.ca >

Cc: "DB Media (dbmediaessex@gmail.com)" <dbmediaessex@gmail.com>, "Auger, Robert"

<rauger@essex.ca>, "Jabbour, Rita" <rjabbour@essex.ca>

Subject: Re: Third Party Signs

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hey Jeff it was just so we could attend when it gets presented to council. Sorry if I've mixed up the steps in the process it has been a while.

We are going to pass on that cemetery site as we weren't crazy about it being next to the cemetery either. I did include the Arner site though in its place.

I just wanted to make sure I had made the request in case there was an opening. Sorry if we "jumped the gun". Hopefully we can go to council with these in September fingers crossed.

Please let me know Brian